
 

 
 

  Tuesday 13th January 2015, 
 

Minister 
  
  

Dear ., 

I am writing to you on behalf of the European Jewish Association (EJA), its subsidiary organisations and 
the entire European Jewish Community, following the horrific terror attacks on the French Jewish 
community, in which four innocent civilians were murdered in cold blood for no other reason than being 
Jewish. 

The Paris attacks, as well as the many challenges and threats which have been presented to the 
European Jewish community in recent years, have revealed the urgent need to stop talking and start 
acting. 

We hereby ask that gun licensing laws are reviewed with immediate effect to allow designated people in 
the Jewish communities and institutions to own weapons for the essential protection of their 
communities, as well as receiving the necessary training to protect their members from potential terror 
attacks. 

Let there be no doubt, we are asking that all weapons will be issued for self-protection only, and to 
designated personnel that will undergo thorough investigation and training by local authorities. 

 

The European Jewish Association has long and publicly warned European governments of the need to 
clamp down firmly on any and all acts of terror wherever and whenever they arise.  

As you know, the danger is that much greater as many Europeans travel abroad to be indoctrinated into 
radical Islam, before returning to their European homelands to use their militant training to devastating 
effect. We need to recognise the warning signs of anti-Semitism, racism, and intolerance that once again 
threaten Europe and our European ideals. 

I truly hope that together, we can ensure the safety of European Jews and secure for them a peaceful 
future in their historic homeland.  

Yours Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
Rabbi Menachem Margolin 
General Director, EJA 

 


